
     
   

 

 

May 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Member 

 

 

Vale of Leven Credit Union is obliged to inform you that the Data Protection Act 

1998/European Directive, has changed. 

 

It will now be known as General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) EU. May 2018 

 

This is regulated by the Information Commission Office (ICO). 

 

This basically means that YOU/WE need to confirm that any information which you 

have provided to us when you applied to become a member of the Credit Union, is still 

correct. 

  

 

Please also see 

 Member Information Form 

 Vale of Leven Credit Union Ltd Privacy Policy 

  

The latter points out your rights to control/check/change this information. 

It also points out that YOU are responsible to inform Vale of Leven Credit Union Ltd of any 

changes. 

 

 

Please complete the membership form and return with any proof of changes. 

e.g. Address, Name,    

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Marie MacDonald 

Secretary 

Vale of Leven Credit Union Ltd                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 


